

July 21, 2010

Cheryl Sullenger
P.O. Box
Wichita, Kansas

Re: KSBHA investigation No. 07-00158

In the Matter of Ann K. Neuhaus, M.D., KSBHA Docket No. 10-HA00129

Dear Ms. Sullenger:

I am writing to advise you of the outcome of investigation which was opened after you filed a complaint regarding Dr. Tiller and Neuhaus. As you are aware, the Board dismissed its disciplinary proceeding against Dr. Tiller after his death. The Board filed a Petition for disciplinary action against Dr. Neuhaus' medical license on April 16, 2010. The matter is currently pending before the Kansas Office of Administrative Hearings. An evidentiary hearing will likely be scheduled in the future. If you have any questions about the matter, please feel free to call me. If you wish to make an open records request for a copy of the Petition, you should contact Legal Assistant Sheryl Snyder at the Board office.

Best regards,

Kelli J. Stevens Litigation Counsel

KJS:msf